
            
July 30, 2025 

Congratulation Letter 
 
 

To: Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts 
 
I am pleased to extend congratulations and best wishes to everyone in attendance on 
the occasion of the Opening Ceremony of the 6th Toronto Dragon Festival.  
 
It brings me immense pleasure to extend my sincere gratitude to Canadian Association 
of Chinese Performing Arts for your exceptional dedication in creating an inclusive and 
welcoming platform where community members can come together and participate 
in the 6th Toronto Dragon Festival. Your efforts and commitment to organizing such 
a meaningful and enjoyable event are truly commendable. 
 
Thank you to the organizer, volunteers and community members. I would like to 
congratulate you on a successful event.  

 
Best Regards, 
 

 
Simon Cui 
Richmond Hill Ward 4 Councillor 

Cellphone: 437-326-0206 

Email: simon.cui@richmondhill.ca 

225 East Beaver Creek Road, L4B 3P4 
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